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Dear Randell Woodruff, 

 

On behalf of the North Carolina Association of Assessing Officers, the Publicity and Publications Committee wishes 

to congratulate the Beaufort County Tax Office.  It recently was selected for the Joseph E. Hunt Distinguished 

Jurisdiction Award – Small Jurisdiction at the North Carolina Association of Assessing Officers’ annual Fall 

Conference.  This award signifies that the Beaufort County Tax Office is working hard to promote professionalism, 

education and dedication to the administration of local property taxation.  The North Carolina Association of 

Assessing Officers’ 2014 President, Ms. Greta Skeen, and members of the Executive Board hereby congratulate 

the Beaufort County Tax Office on this accomplishment and contributions to the property tax profession.    

The Joseph E. Hunt Distinguished Jurisdiction Award is designed to recognize three jurisdictions annually: a small, 

medium and large jurisdiction.  It is presented in recognition of outstanding achievement in tax administration 

and public service.  Selected jurisdictions often have found innovative ways to solve problems, educate the public 

and/or increase efficiency and effectiveness in tax administration.  For more details on Beaufort County’s award, 

please contact the tax office.  

Sincerely, 

NCAAO Publicity & Publications Committee 

 


